TOWN OF FAIRFAX

142 BOLINAS ROAD, FAIRFAX, CALIFORNIA 94930
(415) 453-1584/FAX (415) 453-16128

FAIRFAX TOWN COUNCIL
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
REGARDING PROPOSED INCREASE
TO GARBAGE FEES

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Fairfax
Town Council at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, on
Wednesday, March 1, 2017 at the Fairfax Women’s Club, 46 Park Road, Fairfax,
to consider the adoption of a increase to garbage fees.

NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that at the hearing, any person
interested, including all persons owning property in the Town of Fairfax, may
appear and be heard as to whether the proposed rates and charges are
discriminatory or excessive, or will not be sufficient under Government Code
Section 54515, or will not comply with any other provision of Chapter 6 of Part 1
of Division 2 of the Government Code, or on any other matter relating to said
proposed resolution or the rates or charges proposed therein. This action is
exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act per 14 CCR 15061(b)(3),
as it can be shown with certainty that the action will have no adverse significant
effect on the environment.

If a citizen wishes to challenge the nature of the above actions in court, they may
be limited to raising only those issues they or someone else raised at the public
hearings described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the
Town of Fairfax, at or prior to the public hearing.

A copy of the staff report regarding the proposed fee increase will be available on Friday,
February 24, 2017 at Town Hall, 142 Bolinas Road and online at www.townoffairfax.org.
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Dated: February é , 2017 Michele Gardner, Town Clerk
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